
From: abacuscommco@verizon.net 
Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 2:32 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Erratum to WJKF-CA resumption of service 
 
Dear Mr. Habib,  
  
On May 29 Abacus Television filed a Resumption of Operations Form 
regarding WJKF-CA,  
Facility ID. 4754.  I was recently advised that the File No. of the 
authorization whose parameters  
were used to resume service was incorrect.  Will you please correct my 
Exhibit 3 to delete the  
File No.  BRTVA-20121001AID and insert in its place the correct File No:  
BLTVA - 20010709AAF.   
  
Thank you for your assistance with this request.  
Benjamin Perez, Owner  
Abacus Television 


